
 

 

17th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Nursery Fund  
 
At Oswald Road, we are constantly striving to provide exciting and creative learning opportunities for our 
children. From pupil voice undertaken this year and last, our children have said that they love to bake 
and do lots of exciting themed craft projects. We are very lucky to have a cooker in the EYFS, and now 
that we have a fridge too, we are looking forward to setting up some fun activities for our children. 
 
In order to set up these exciting projects, we are asking for a weekly donation of no more than 50p to 
£1 to pay for food, baking equipment and special craft resources etc. There will be a clearly marked pot 
beside the parent’s board as you enter the Nursery for you to put your donation into each Monday, 
ready for our project later on in the week. We are asking for donations to start on Monday 23rd of 
November.  
 
Watch out on our Facebook and Twitter pages for pictures of our first creations. 
 
If you have time to spare and would like to be involved in helping us bake, we would love for you to 
come in to the Nursery and get messy with us! Please speak to your child's keyworker and let them 
know. We always welcome donations of baking equipment too, so if you have any spare cakes tins or 
moulds, please do send them in. 
 
Thank you for your support and time as always. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
The Nursery Team 
 


